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Tree Dedication 
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In Memory Of: 

Lila Louise Greene 

Today, we dedicate twenty five “ Red Brandywine” maple trees. Each of 
the following elementary schools received five trees: 

 

Bristow Elementary, 6151 Louisville Road, Bowling Green 

Jody Richards Elementary, 2100 Elrod Road, Bowling Green 

Natcher Elementary, 1434 Cave Mill Road, Bowling Green 

North Warren Elementary, 420 College Street, Smiths Grove 

Rockfield Elementary, 7597 Russellville Road, Bowling Green 

 

 

Program Schedule 

 

Welcome - Susan Faller, HANDS Committee Chairman 

 

“The Maple Tree” by John Clare   

 Cherie Vaughan, Hands Committee Member 

 

Invocation - Jo Jean Scott, Past President Cardinal Council 

 

History of HANDS  

 Romanza Johnson, Past President Cardinal Council 

 

Dedication/Recognitions  

 Martha Harkleroad, President Cardinal Council 

 

Musical Selection 

 Kylie Rose Hayter 

 

“Place” by W.S. Merwin  

 Cherie Vaughan, Hands Committee Member 

 

Closing Remarks - Susan Faller, HANDS Committee Chairman 

 

 


